
Why Am 
I Here?

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, 
carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.

TO THE SEAN HAGGERTY DRIVE 
EXTENSION PROJECT OPEN HOUSE

FROM NATHAN BAY DRIVE TO DYER STREET

• Learn about the proposed project
• Review the proposed improvements
• Submit comments

August 10, 2023

Sean Haggerty Drive Extension Project

CITY OF EL PASO


